
 
 
 
 

 AD -HOC  ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
 

Vienna, 19 November 2015 
 
 
AGRANA raises EBIT guidance for 2015|16  
 
AGRANA now forecasts a slight increase in operating profit (EBIT) for its 2015|16 financial 
year (1 March 2015 to 29 February 2016) in comparison to the prior year (2014|15: € 121.7 
million). 
 
Due to higher forecast prices for bioethanol and a balanced result in the Sugar segment, the 
EBIT forecast for the full financial year has again been raised. With regards to Group 
revenues, AGRANA continues to expect stable development (2014|15: € 2,493.5 million). 
 
The publication of the financial results for the first three quarters of 2015|16, including 
further details regarding the outlook for 2015|16, is planned as scheduled on 13 January 
2016. 
 
This announcement can be downloaded in German and English from www.agrana.com. 
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